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Talking with lots of oregon residents, minority and lgbtq communities we all agree 

that these bill will make us unsafe and not able to protect ourselves from criminals or 

hate crimes against communities of color or sex preferences and lifestyle also it goes 

against federal and state constitutions several members of the lgbtq feel targeted and 

scared that they will be unable to provide protection for them and their loved ones, 

and the citizens feel targeted and their traditions will be hindered as far as hunting 

sport shooting, this legislation does nothing to curb violence nor inhance safety it only 

makes people at risk more vulnerable,thank you for your time 


